Hi All

The next session will be a week on Sunday. Meet at 10 a.m. in Rockley Park. Please wear
old clothing and suitable footwear (wellies or boots). Bring along a decent pair of gardening
gloves or rubber work gloves. We'll provide the tools and will be working at the bottom of
the Hollow Well steps. Jobs to do include:-

- Finishing off and securing path edging. There are some suitable longer pieces of stacked
timber from riverside tree cutting work two years ago but these need bringing along from
upstream. We have a plentiful supply of made-up pegs and wire / staples for 'fixing-in'.

- Finishing off the top of the woven edging, we'll need to cut a few more suitable lengths of
thinner stuff (sycamore or willow) for this.

- If still unused in the Park, move the rest of the chippings down and lay at the bottom.

Depending on time / turnout, we may be able to clean out the stream outflow pipe and
gulley and start deepening the ditch above it where it has silted up more or less level with
the steps. Repair work around the pools themselves may then have to wait until summer;
we have the litter pick in March and a 'change of scene' in April when we plan to re-paint
and stain the benches up on Dewberry Hill.

Look forward to seeing you there

Regards

Phil



